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County Executive Ike Leggett and Councilmember Hans Riemer 
To Announce New Open Government Efforts  

Will Ensure Even Better Government Transparency, Accessibility and Efficiency 
 

Wednesday, December 5, 2012 
11 a.m. 

 
Executive Office Building, 101 Monroe Street 

Chief Administrative Officer’s Conference Room, Second Floor 
Rockville, Maryland  

 
 

County Executive Isiah Leggett and Councilmember Hans Riemer will announce a major advance 
in the County’s open government efforts that will significantly improve government transparency, 
accessibility and efficiency. 
 
The efforts include the launch of a new website, a social media platform to encourage 
brainstorming, a digital roadmap to guide service improvements using new technologies, and 
Council legislation.  
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db:opengov.ma  
 
Contact: Donna Bigler, 240-777-6507 (County Executive) or Arthi Subramanian, 240-777-7964 (Councilmember Hans 
Riemer) 

 
 


